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Proposed Central Ferry-Lower Monumental 500-kV

Transmission Line Project
“I'd like to tell you . . .”

Comments on the Draft Environmental Impact Statement:

| need more information about:

| have these other comments:

Name:

Address:

City: State: Zip:

Please mail your comments by August 16, 2010 to:
BPA Public Affairs - DKE-7
PO Box 14428
Portland, OR 97293-4428.
You may also fax your comments to (503) 230-3285
or submit comments online at www.bpa.gov/comment




